DISHMAN HILLS NATURAL AREA ASSN., E. 10820 Maxwell, Spokane, Wa. 99206

The possibility of buying a sizeable piece of wild land in the Dishman Hills is looming on the horizon. A rugged area, it has several year-round springs on it and is adjacent to The Nature Conservancy's 80-acre preserve. This points to the importance of keeping donations coming in so we will be in better shape financially when the opportunity arrives, instead of waiting until the last minute to find funds. Please send whatever you can, whenever you can, for the land acquisition fund. We deposit it in an interest-earning account until it is needed for land purchase. You may use the form below:

The Treasurer, Dishman Hills Natural Area Association East 13111 22nd Ave., Spokane, Sa. 99206

Enclosed i	s my co	ntribution	of		to save	more	land	in the	Dish	man
for year	e s, to s	per ave nore l	month	for the Dish	month	Q .				
I understand th	at all	contributi	ons are	e fully to	ederal I	ncome	Tax ·	deductik	ole.	

Spokane has had the greatest increase in the Inland Empire of memberships in THE NATURE CONSERVANCY, thanks to many of you. Yet we have only 60-some members in a community of around 200,000! Let's help the organization that has helped us and stands ready to do so again. Please choose the type of membership you desire from the schedule below. Eake check payable to THE NATURE CONSERVANCY. (Federal Income Tax deductible) Send it to us and we'll send it in for you.

Annual member \$10. Junior member (12 and under) \$5. Family membership \$15 Contributing member \$25. Supporting member \$50. Guarantor \$100. Life member \$300. Sponsor \$500. Patron \$1000 or more.

Our next meeting will be August 1 at 7:30 p.m. at Kiwanis Camp Caro, S. 625 Sargent Road, Dishman. We hope to have a good slide program ready for you.

Our October meeting will present a half-hour preview of the offerings of the Spokane Civic Theater for the coming season. This will immediately follow a short business meeting at 7:30 p.m., Oct. 3. For announcement of place, watch newspapers, TV and radio.

This spring we picked up \$10.85 for the land fund by selling aluminum which a few of us gathered. Not much, but if each of the 1800 plus persons receiving this bulletin would save aluminum and other salable metals, we could take in many times that amount and reduce the solid waste problem at the same time. So SAVE these:

Aluminum beer and pudding cans, anything else aluminum such as TV dinner and turkey pie dishes and clean foil; copper, brass, lead, including old auto batteries in any condition. Electrical wire is copper or aluminum—remove insulation. NO iron cans please. Test them with a magnet—only iron will stick to it. Please hang on to your metal until we can set a date for receiving it. Smash cans flat to save space.

(Sorry about the staple through middle of the bulletin!)